
 

 

2025 | PALISADES TUNNEL PROJECT 

 

 
WHAT:  Noise Barrier Post and Panel Installation 
WHERE:  Along the south side of W 18th Street  
WHEN:  July 15—August 15, 2025 

7:00 am to 3:30 pm (Weekdays) 
 
Beginning July 15, Schiavone Lane Dragados JV (SLDJV) will begin installing steel posts and sound-
absorbent panels along the outer edge of the Hudson County Construction Site. This work is part of 
ongoing efforts to reduce construction-related noise impacting the community and follows the recent 
completion of the noise barrier foundations. 
 
Crews will use excavators and cranes to set the upright steel posts, then stack aluminum panels within 
the posts to a final height of 25 feet. 
 
No impacts to local parking or traffic are expected, and noise levels during this work are not anticipated 
to exceed contract limits. 
 
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

Questions or Concerns? 

24/7 Hotline: 1-800-444-1050 Email: PalisadesTunnel@gatewayprogram.org 
 

General Project Overview – The Palisades Tunnel Project will use tunnel boring machines (TBMs) to excavate two parallel 
tunnels—measuring approximately 5,100 feet long with an inside diameter of 25 feet—through the rock formations of the 
Palisades.  The project also involves building the new Hudson County Shaft, which will be used to remove the TBMs when digging 
is complete. The project contractor is Schiavone Dragados Lane Joint Venture (SLDJV). 

 
www.gatewayprogram.org 
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